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Comments: Hello,

 

I am writing to voice my concern and disapproval about the proposed logging project in WALDO Lake area. This

area is a gem of natural history, and our future generations deserve access to the 571 large trees you plan to log

under this proposal.

 

If these trees are cut, it will change the landscape, and ecosystem of this area drastically. This is a precious

Oregon resource, and I hold very dear memories in this forrest. This area should be maintained for the purpose

of recreation for generations to come, and not short term profit of logging.

 

I would like the project to be dropped or for an Environmental Impact Statement to be prepared for public

comment, and there to be outreach so people who use the site, such as my neighbors in Portland and Eugene. 

 

Please take these comments seriously, as once these old growth trees are cut, the ecosystem that they uphold

will be forever altered.

 

Thank you for your time,

 

Cory Bettinger


